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March 1, 2024 
 
Dear Chester County residents and organizations,  
 
We want to make you aware of the Chester County Digital Alliance (CCDA), an advisory committee, 
endorsed by the Chester County Commissioners, who are doing important work across the county to 
advocate and inform everyone about gaining access to high-quality and affordable Internet service, devices, 
and digital literacy.   
 
We are living in a world of technology that is accelerating at a rapid pace, and an important first step is to 
become aware of the needs and ensure no one is left behind.  
 
The CCDA will be distributing ongoing communication, keeping all of us informed about what is happening 
at the local, state, and federal levels related to digital accessibility, connectivity, and literacy. 
 
We hope you will get involved with the CCDA. 
 
For more information, please contact Cheryl B. Kuhn, President & CEO, Southern Chester County Chamber 
of Commerce – ckuhn@scccc.com or 610-444-0774. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Josh Maxwell    Marian Moskowitz   Eric Roe 
Chair     Vice-Chair    Commissioner 
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